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Who’s Who?

President Vice President Secretary Treasurer Newsletter Editor
Richard Jenkins Doug Sanders Emanuel Morris Jim Benedict Don Shelton
(314) 757-5585 (636) 724-7757 (314) 368-4974 (636) 443-9791 (314) 570-7766

Meeting Schedule

Meeting Dates: Nov 11, Dec TBD

Meeting Time: 7:pm

Meeting Location: By Zoom

Meeting Minutes

October Meeting Minutes (10/10/2020)

The October meeting was called to order at the field on 10/10/2020 by our President. This was the day of the
Club Fly In and we were in observance of the coronavirus rules. We began with a prayer for Don Shelton our
Newsletter Editor who at the time of the meeting was said to be combatting the virus.

Club Fly In - Club Fly-In was Good Fun!!  The Flying was great . . .  The food was excellent!  Thanks Don
Bollinger for those tasty pork steaks and chicken! Best I ever had.  Thanks everyone who pitched in, Doug
Sanders on the chips and soda, Mike Lindsey for snacks, thanks all for the fancy flying, thanks everyone for a
good time!  Man *&^$^% did I mention that the Pork steaks were awesome? … Guess I did!!

Roll Call – Doug Sanders made the roll call.  There were 10 members present, we have 33 members total so far.



Treasurers Report - Our Treasurer, Jim Benedict was on vacation, our President Richard Jenkins presented the
treasurers report.

Motion to approve.

Secretary’s report – Approved.

Safety report –

Field report – Frank talked about servicing the tractor, everything needs to be done for servicing for the winter.
This is the typical servicing and we agreed to.  The poles, Jerry doesn’t want re-barred into the ground.  We will
wait till next year to figure out if we will do the poles again.  At the time of the meeting, Frank said that the
farmer may be discing the field and remined us not to fly close to the farmer when this is in progress.

Old business – One of the members called Doug and was having trouble with the lock.  Someone said that it
looked like vandalism.  Frank got a new lock.  Same combination.

New Business – We briefly discussed nominations for club officers next year. Richard will continue to be our
clubs President, I will continue to be the club Secretary, Jim Benedict said that he couldn’t be treasurer.  There
were no volunteers at meeting time, and thus we are asking for a volunteer for Jim’s position.  Please step up if
you want to volunteer.  I can fill in until someone volunteers, but I can’t be both Secretary and Treasurer.

Jim is still treasurer till next year.

Christmas Party will be set up similar to last year. We may not be able to have one due to Covid.  President will
investigate if he can find a place.

Doug said that we need to figure out a way to have meetings through the winter season.  President will
investigate zoom for meetings.
.

Show and Tell – none

50/50 – Mike Lindsey

Attendance Prizes – (2 gift cards were given away) Frank Eck

Motion to adjourn



Pictures from Fun Fly 10/10/2020






